

2374/1590

Our Ref:

Council Offices, North Quay, Weymouth, Dorset DT4 8TA Tel: 01305 838000 www.weymouth.gov.uk

Mrs Young

Date: 13/12/2013

Re: Chapelhay Gardens

Dear Mrs Young.

Thank you for your email of 11th November.

Please find attached spreadsheet showing payments made up to 1st December 2013 to companies with reference to the work to stabilise and rebuild Chapelhay Retaining Walls (Upper & Lower). Please note that the project is currently ongoing.

The information provided remains the property of Weymouth & Portland Borough Council unless otherwise stated. You may re-use this information for personal, academic or internal business re-use without a licence. The Council does not, however, allow any of its information to reused for commercial purposes. If you have any queries about commercial re-use, please do contact us.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and should be addressed to: Roger Greene, Monitoring Officer, North Quay, Weymouth, Dorset, DT4 8TA.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you have the right to apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF

Yours sincerely,

Freedom of Information Team